
Teachers Hollywood Car Park Parking Permit  

Frequently Asked Questions 

What is a Teachers Hollywood Car Park Parking Permit? 

The proposed Teachers Hollywood Car Park Parking Permit will be available to eligible teachers for 

$1,900 for 12 months. The permit will allow teachers at schools within Waverley to park their 

vehicles in Hollywood Avenue Car Park at Bondi Junction between the hours of 7.30am to 6pm 

Monday–Friday during school terms.  

Why is this permit being introduced? 

A resolution was passed by Council to propose a change to the proposed Fees and Charges 2018-19 

introducing a new category of Car Park Parking Permit for teachers for a trial period of 12 months.  

When is this permit being introduced? 

Following a 28 day Public Exhibition period a report will be submitted to Council with a 

recommendation based on many factors including community feedback. If Council approves the 

change to the Fees & Charges 2018/19 then the Teachers Beach Parking Permit will be available 

following a system upgrade to the Car Park Access Control system. 

Who can apply? 

The proposed Teachers Car Park Parking Permit will be available to eligible teachers at all schools 

within Waverley. 

How was the fee calculated? 

Council currently offers a monthly car park parking permit for $300 per month ($3,600 per year) that 

offers 24 hour access to the Hollywood Car Park 7 days a week. The Teachers Car Park Parking 

Permit is based on the daily rate and calculated by the number of school days per year. 

Will this make it more difficult to park? 

The permit will allow teachers to park their vehicles in Hollywood Avenue Car Park between the 

hours of 7.30am to 6pm Monday–Friday during school terms. It does not apply on weekends, Public 

Holidays or during school holidays so is expected to have minimal impact on parking availability.  


